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From the Desk of the Chancellor, Dec. 7, 2009

On Friday, Governor Mitch Daniels announced additional cuts

to higher education funding. The details of the amount that

IUPUI will be cut will not be known until the Indiana

Commission on Higher Education makes its recommendations.

The campus and the schools have been conserving resources

this year recognizing the difficult economic situation. In

addition, the campus's Resource Planning Committee is

working on fiscal strategies to cope with future adjustments.

Therefore, while I expect responding to the reduction in

funding will be difficult, we are prepared to work toward the

best approach. We will continue to update the campus as

additional information becomes available.

To view the Governor's statement and President McRobbie's

response, see our budget updates site.

 

Diane Brown
IUPUI Office of Communications &
Marketing
317-274-2195
habrown@iupui.edu
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